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n response to the ExA's ExQ3.6.5, Sutton Parish Council would be happy for the time periods in
the current Draft DCO to be extended. In our opinion it is better for all issues to be thoroughly
examined and satisfactorily answered. We have waited long enough for this road upgrade
however, any extension for whatever reason to get it right is sensible and welcomed.



